
FRIENDS OF THE ST. JOE RIVER
20th Annual River Cleanup

Saturday, April 25th, 2015 • 9 a.m. — 1 p.m.
DRESS APPROPRIATELY: Long pants, long sleeves, rugged 
work shoes, work gloves (waterproof if possible). Trash 
bags and drinking water will be provided.

CHECK-IN STATION: Veterans Memorial 
Park on Northside Blvd., just west of IUSB

TOOLS: Any additional trash-moving tools are welcome, such as 
pick-up trucks, water-craft and poker sticks.
 This Friends of the St. Joe River event is cosponsored by the Izaak 
Walton League, Michiana Watershed, and the City of South Bend

www.fotsjr.org
Every volunteer will receive 
a complementary community 

service certificate.

Want more details? Call Mike Hay at (269) 240-8756


